
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRB–0575/1dn
RPN:kmg:rs

October 10, 2000

I added a delayed effective date in case the bill is not passed by January 1, 2002.
However, do you want to delay the initial applicability of all the changes, not just the
appointments as the bill does now?
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